

OTTAWA AREA OFFICE - BUREAU DE LA RÉGION D'OTTAWA

1378, rue Triole Street, Ottawa, ON K1B 3M4

Tel.: (613) 237-0115 Fax: (613) 237-7936 / cupe.ca / scfp.ca

By Email

From: Allison Reilly, National Representative, CUPE

Chief Electoral Officer

To: CUPE 503 Members

Subject: CUPE Local 503 Elections

Date: May 14, 2020

Dear Members,

As per the Election procedures, the ballots for the 2020 Elections were counted today at the office of Baker Tilley Ottawa LLP.

The Election Committee comprised of myself, (CUPE National Representative/Chief Electoral Officer), Krissy Vivarais (Sandfield Place), Patrick Maher (Ottawa Community Housing) and André Tremblay (City of Ottawa) along with appointed scrutineers supervised the counting of said ballots.

The following candidates have been elected:

Secretary-Treasurer: Carrie Lynn Poole-Cotnam

40 hour wage City of Ottawa: Kevin Richter, Ryan Tooley, Guy Bernard

Collective Agreements with Less than 200 members: Carole Giroux

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

In solidarity,

Allison Reilly

National Representative Chief Electoral Officer

MARK HANCOCK

National President/Président national

CHARLES FLEURY

National Secretary-Treasurer/Secrétaire-trésorier national